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16th March 2023 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Fundraising 

We would like to say a huge thank you for all the money raised on World Book Day.  The 

total is already over £1,000 and we still have sponsorship money coming in.  The money 

will replace books in our library and classrooms. 

 

Upcoming Dates 

Thursday 30th March – we will be holding an Easter Cake Sale with donations from home 

welcome, at 3.15pm in the hall to raise money for our school.  More details to follow 

nearer the time. 

 

Friday 31st March – we will be holding an Easter Bonnet/Hat Competition.  Children will 

be invited to make them at home and bring them into school for our Easter Parade and 

assembly.  There will be a prize for the best bonnet/hat which children will vote for in 

each class. 

 

We will also be holding a raffle for an Easter Hamper full of goodies – tickets are £1 a 

strip available from the school office.  We will be posting a photo of the hamper on our 

Facebook page so please keep an eye out for it!  The draw will be held on the morning of 

the last day of term, Friday 31st March and the winner will be notified. 

 

We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 31st March and will welcome the children 

back on Tuesday 18th April. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Nichola Stewart 

Head Teacher 
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